
April 2021 (Kinley) Radio Spot  
 
Hi.  My name is Kinley McAnally, and I am a junior at Pendleton High School.  I 
am involved in Pendleton Young Life, and this year I am serving as the FFA 
chapter president for the year 2020-2021.  One of my favorite classes at the 
high school is vet science taught by Mr. Campbell, where we learn the 
importance of how to properly care for animals.  After high school, I plan to 
attend Colorado State University or Texas Tech University to major in Ag 
Business.  I am so glad to be back in in-person learning.  Go Bucks! 
 


